
From: "Johnston, Sadhu" <Sadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 6/9/2016 4:10:18 PM
Subject: Bicyle Rack in Lower Surface Lot

Greetings Mayor and Council,

You may have noticed that the covered bicycle rack has been temporarily relocated to the lower surface 
parking lot due to the deconstruction of the East Wing. Rosemary will have connected directly with you if 
your parking space was impacted by the bicycle rack move. Thank you for your cooperation and 
understanding. If you have any concerns please let Rosemary or myself know. 

Best, 

Sadhu Johnston 
City Manager
City of Vancouver

Sophie Schreder
Executive Assistant 
CITY OF VANCOUVER, Office of the City Manager
p: 604.873.7774
e: sophie.schreder@vancouver.ca
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